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From:   Peter Hall 
 Clerk to the Committee for Finance 
 
Date: 7th November 2024 
 
To:           Caroline Perry, Clerk to the Justice Committee 
 
Re:       Arbitration Bill LCM 

 
    
Dear Caroline, 

 

At its meeting of 6th November 2024, the Finance Committee considered a request from 

the Justice Committee for its views on the Minister for Justice’s intention to lay a legislative 

Consent memorandum for the Westminster Arbitration Bill before the Assembly. 

 

 The Committee agreed that it was content with the proposal to include Northern Ireland in 

the Bill, subject to its approval by the Executive.  

 

Regards, 

 

Peter Hall 

Clerk to the Finance Committee 
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